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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

REQUESTING THAT THE PRESENTATION OF THE REPORT ON THE
“FIRST CENTRAL AMERICAN FORUM ON THE SOCIAL PREVENTION OF VIOLENCE 
AND THE REHABILITATION AND REINTEGRATION OF AT-RISK AND
DELINQUENT YOUTH, AND RELATED BACKGROUND INFORMATION”
BE PLACED ON THE AGENDA OF THE NOVEMBER 30, 2005, MEETING

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions
and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. OEA-376/05

Washington, D.C., November 17, 2005
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to express our appreciation for the invitation extended to the President of the National Public Security Council of El Salvador, Mr. Oscar Bonilla, to present to the Permanent Council on November 30 the conclusions of the “First Central American Forum on the Social Prevention of Violence and the Rehabilitation and Reintegration of At-Risk and Delinquent Youth, and Related Background Information.”  At the same time, I would like to request that this presentation be the first item on the order of business, since I am aware that a presentation will be made at the same meeting on the conclusions of the Summit of the Americas, which will doubtless require more time and discussion.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Abigail Castro de Pérez

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
Ambassador Izben C. Williams
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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